
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
REGARDING ENERGY RETROFIT PROGRAM 

BY THE PARLIER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 
Notice is hereby given pursuant to Government Code Section 4217.10 – 

4217.18 that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Parlier 

Unified School District (the “District”) at a regular meeting on Tuesday, December 

10, 2019, at the hour of 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as convenient, in the 

Parlier Junior High School Cafeteria, which is located at 1200 E. Parlier Avenue, 

Parlier, California. 

The purpose of said hearing is to receive public comment regarding 

proceeding with an energy retrofit program.  For information in advance of the 

meeting, contact the District’s business office at (559) 646-2731.  Any interested 

persons may appear and be heard at the public hearing. 
 


